
 

Dear Parents, 
Thank you for choosing Little Doves Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten. We know this is a 
big decision for you and your child. We are excited to partner with you in your child’s growth 
and development. 
At Little Doves your child’s education and welfare are our first priority. Working together we 
will ensure a learning environment that promotes opportunities to learn and have fun! 
To finish the registration process, please complete, sign, and return the following four forms. 

#1  Information Form 
#2 Enrollment Agreement 
#3 State of Washington Certificate of Immunization Status 

After filling out the immunization form, please attach your child’s medically 
verified Certificate of Immunization Status (CIS) from the Washington State 
Immunization Information System or medical vaccine records. 

#4 Photographic Release 
Copies are also available on our website: littledovespreschool.com. 

Click on the Enrollment tab to download. 

All forms are due at time of registration along with the $190 registration fee to hold a spot for 
your child.  First tuition payment is due by August 15th through the Brightwheel app. 
Information on how to set up your payment account with Brightwheel will be given when 
registration forms are turned in.  If enrolling after August 1st, the first tuition payment is due to 
Little Doves at time of enrollment. Returning students enrolled in Brightwheel will receive 
updated billing information for the school year. 
 
Please mail forms and payment to school: 

Little Doves Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten, Attention: Linda Herman 
202 Dickinson Street 
Monroe, WA 98272 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.  
We hope your experience with Little Doves Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten will be filled 
with meaning and joy. Thank you for allowing us to work with your family. 

Linda Herman 
Director 

360-794-7230 ~ littledovespreschool@gmail.com 

 

Welcome! 

 


